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Groome Church raises $7,500 to aid Ukrainian war relief 
Donations support World Central Kitchen and Come Back Alive 

Groome Church, as part of its 
ongoing support for Ukrainian 
war relief efforts, recently made 
contributions totaling $7,500 
to two organizations – $5,000 
to World Central Kitchen 
and $2,500 to Come Back 
Alive. 

 

The Rev. Dr. S. Willard 
Crossan, pastor, said, “In 
March, Groome held a 
community meeting on how to 
help and support the people of 
Ukraine during this awful, 
troubling time. Members of the 
local Ukrainian community, 
friends and neighbors of ours, 

shared stories and gave firsthand accounts on what is happening in 
their beloved country and what their families, those still there, are 
enduring. Prior to, and encouraged by this event, Groome collected 
and matched donations to support Ukrainian war relief, and we will 
continue to do so until there’s a clear and hopefully favorable 
resolution of this horrific conflict. Our congregation doesn’t view this 
gesture as a one and done. We will continue to support the Ukrainian 
people by flying their colors, and more directly, looking for and 
developing other opportunities to assist the war relief effort.” 
 

World Central Kitchen serves millions of meals to Ukrainians 
forced to leave their homes to escape the Russian brutality, many 
fleeing to southern Poland where WCK has established a border 
crossing field kitchen to feed arriving families, many who have gone 
days without food. For details, go to wck.org/news/chefs-for-
ukraine. 
 

Launched in 2014, Come Back Alive supports the Ukrainian armed 
forces by providing, among other things, defense supplies such 
thermal imagers and war-zone computer tablets. CBA does not use 
funds to purchase arms. To learn more, go to comebackalive.in.ua. 

 

SUBMITTED PHOTOS. 
 
TOP, The Rev. Dr. S. Willard Crossan, Groome Church pastor, presents a donation check to (l-r) Lilly Borodchak, Bohdan 
Romaniv, Iryna Deyak, Vitaliy Deyak and Ania Chorna. 
  
BOTTOM, Groome Church continues to the fly the Ukrainian flag alongside the Stars and Stripes to show its support of 
the Ukrainian people.  
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